
  

  

 

USHERS: Please check-in early if you 

are scheduled for next Sunday, 

9/9/18: Hoanh Le, Jacob Renner, 

Merlin Bullard, and Rick Ruppe. If 

you cannot make it, please arrange 

your own substitute. 

 

PRAYER CHAIN: If you have a prayer 

request you would like to have put 

on the prayer chain, please contact 

Tricia Hoyer (558-8797 or 

triciahoyer@yahoo.com). 

 

CHURCH MEMBERSHIP: If you are 

interested in becoming a member 

of WBC, please contact an elder or 

the church office to set up a time to 

meet with the elders to discuss the 

process. 

 

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY: Our church 

directory is available in hard copy & 

digitally. For a digital copy, 

download the app “Church 

Directory” & search for WBC.  

Or from a computer, go to 
members.instantchurchdirectory.com 

 

Wi-Fi PASSWORD: If you would like to 

use our church auditorium Wi-Fi, the 

password is: wbcconnect 

 

HEARING ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE: If 

you are having trouble hearing the 

sermon, please let an usher know or 

ask at the sound booth, and we will 

get you set up with a hearing 

assistance receiver.  

 

 

 Teaching Pastor/Elder 

Charles Heck 

 

Elder 

Grady Landrum 

 

Elder 

Warren Ryan 

 

Elder 

Mark Spangler 

 

 Deacons 

Jim Hedden, Paul Jones,  

Jack Quick 

 

 

 

Audio Visual  

Jimmy Mohr 

 

Children’s Ministry 

Pam Hedden, Karen Ryan, 

Lou Ann Spangler 

 

Church Secretary 

Sylvia Zoerb 

 

Financial Secretary 

Karen Ryan 

 

Missions Committee 

Mark Bradshaw 

 

Women’s Ministry 

Andrea Heck 

 

 Worship Team 

Steve Smith 
 

Leadership & Staff of WBC 
 

If you are a guest, we are excited that you are here.  

Please fill out a contact card found in the pew in front of 

you so that we may get acquainted and minister to you 

more effectively.  

Sunday, September 2, 2018 

9:30 a.m. 

“The Lord of the Sabbath”  
Matthew 12:1-14 

Message by:  

Charles Heck 

  



Today at W.B.C.   

9:30 a.m. 
 

 
 

• Nursery: Birth - Up to 2 years 

• Toddler Class: Toddlers have Sunday School during the first hour 

and a toddler church in the second hour. 

• Preschool (3-5 yr. olds): Parents, please take your children to their 

classrooms any time after 9:20. Preschool Sunday School is first 

hour, and preschool church is during the 2nd hour. 

• Praise Factory Kids: Kindergarten - 5th Grade: Children will meet 

their teachers in the lobby by the steps as soon as church is 

dismissed. 

• Youth: 6th Grade and Up: Middle and high schoolers will go to 

their classroom after half-time refreshments. 
 

  
 
 

Worship in Song: 

Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing 

 

Welcome 

Announcements  

Worship with Giving/Prayer 

 

Worship in Song: 

The Love of Christ Is Rich and Free 

 

“The Lord of the Sabbath”   

(Matthew 12:1-14) 
Speaker: Charles Heck 

 

Worship in Song: 

His Mercy Is More  

 

Communion 

 

Worship in Song: 

The Power of the Cross 

 

Benediction 
 

 
 

 

9:00 a.m. Prayer Meeting – Every Sunday morning in Charles’ office 

11:00 a.m. Evangelism Class – “Meet the Presenter” and Overview 

Daniel Class – “Why 70 Years of Captivity?” 

Fighters’ Class – Psalm 30:4-5 
 

 
  

 

Sept. 5th Women’s Bible Study (9:30 a.m. or 6:30 p.m.)  

Sept. 8th NexGen Men’s Study (8:30 a.m.) 

Sept. 15th WBC’s 5th Annual Car Show (11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

Sept. 16th Visit from the Mohrs 

Sept. 29th  Titus 2 Brunch 

 

 
 

 

Women’s Fall Bible Study – God of Creation: Study of Genesis 1-11 begins this 

Wednesday, September 5th and goes through November 14th. Sign-up in the 

lobby! 
 

WBC’s 5th Annual Car Show is Coming Soon! – Please be praying about ways 

that you can serve. Sign-up sheets are at the back of the church and in the 

lobby. 
 

Card Shower – Lynn Ikerd will be having his 93rd birthday on September 8th and 

we would like to encourage everyone to shower him with him birthday cards, 

love and encouragement. His address is: 

 

Lynn Ikerd 

8102 E.  Peach Tree Lane 

Wichita, KS 67207 
 

Thank You- WBC, Thank you for all your texts, calls, visits, balloons/bear, & 

kindness during Jentry’s hospital stay. I’ll never underestimate the power of 

prayer! – Spring Brayboy 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Missionary of the Month: Jim & Audrey Mohr 
 

 

Prayer Requests for Jim & Audrey Mohr: 

→ Please pray for Grace Bible Mission and each of its missionaries as the seek 

to spread God’s Word. 
 

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE 

JUST FOR CHILDREN 
 

The verse for this week is: Set 3, Week 35 

Acts 20:35 

Here is web address if you would like to visit the 

Fighter Verses web page: www.fighterverses.com 

 

 

TODAY 

 

COMING UP 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

http://www.fighterverses.com/

